
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Femtec 
 
On behalf of myself and all the Managers of the Terme dell'Emilia Romagna, I offer my sincere condolences 
for the death of Prof. Umberto Solimene. 
 
Umberto has been a precious collaborator of our Spa, actively contributing to the relaunch of the thermal 
culture and well-being as an illustrious exponent of the world thermal spa and for many of us a dear friend. 
 
I’m sorry for your loss. 
 
Dr Arch. Lino Gilioli - President 
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